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2807 West County Road 75
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June 24,1999 Administrative
Letter 98-03

US Nuclear Regulatory Commission i

Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555-0001

MONTICELLO NUCLEAR GENERATING PLANT
Docket No. 50-263 License No. DPR-22 )
Response to Administrative Letter 99-02

Operating Reactor Licensing Action Estimates

On June 3,1999 the Nuclear Regulatory Commission issued Administrative Letter 99-02,
requesting licensees to provide within 45 days of. receipt an estimate of licensing action
submittals anticipated in addition to those licensing action requests we have already
submitted, we anticipate an average of four new submittals per year for the foreseeable
future.
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Specifically, for the duration of fiscal year 1999 we anticipate three new submittals. For '

fiscal year 2000 and 2001 we anticipate four new submittals. No large submittals are |
'

planned at this time.

| Please contact me at (612) 271-5116 if you require further information.
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cc Michael L. Boyle,' NRC (Mail Stop O-13E4)
Regional Administrator - 111, NRC \
Steve M:nn, State of Minn ,hD 0t
J E Silberg
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